
  

Lyn Mannôs trunk show 

was really inspiring at 

the January meeting; 

her quilts were stun-

ning, and I think sheôs a 

genius at adding just 

the right borders.  I 

donôt know about you, 

but Iôm always so 

happy the quilt top is 

almost done that I do 

often add boring bor-

ders.  Lyn convinced 

me to think a bit more 

about borders from now 

on, especially since she 

said sheôll be sitting on 

our shoulders watching! 

 

Speaking of quilts, the 

Seven Sisters Quilt 

Show will be here be-

fore we know it (April 

28-29 at the Madonna 

Expo Center), and 

there are still some 

great volunteer oppor-

tunities available for us: 

admissions, security, 

and setup/take-down 

still need some help.  

Please consider giving 

a few hours of your 

time to help make the 

show just as fabulous 

as it was last year.  The 

positions are listed in 

the ñVolunteers 

Neededò article in the 

newsletter.  As our 

mothers used to say, 

ñmany hands make 

light workò (or was that 

ñmany hands make life 

work?ò)  Either way, I 

have found that when 

lots of quilters partici-

pate, itôs always a good 

time, so I urge you to 

volunteer! 

 

Also in this newsletter, 

youôll see the member-

ship application for 

2012 so, if you havenôt 

already, I hope you will 

send in your $20 check, 

or bring it to the Febru-

ary meeting.  We want 

everyone listed in the 

new directory, which 

will be out in March.   

Thank you so much if 

youôve already sent in 

your dues. 

 

February is the month 

of Valentines, hearts 

and flowers, love and 

appreciation, and I 

want to thank you once 

again for your friendly, 

smiling participation in   

[continued page 2]     

PRESIDENTôS MESSAGE 

PROGRAMS 

Letôs have a Red and Pink Party for the  

February Guild Meeting !!  

Let us all wear one of our favorite pieces of RED or 
PINK clothingé.hats, T-shirts, shoes, slacks, 
blouses, anything and everything!! How about a 
special Show and Tell? Have you ever made a RED 
quilt? We would love to see any of your quilts that 
ñREADò Red or Pink. That means any quilt that has 
plenty of red or pink along with other colors; black or 
white as an example. We will allow extra time for 
óshow and tellô for all these wonderful colorful quilts. 
As you know Andi Perjda is our guest speaker for 
this monthôs meeting. [continued page 2]             
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Presidents Message continuedé. 

our guild.  Did you notice we have official greeters at our meetings now, and  

new members and guests will be given a tour of the room so that they can feel  

welcomed and learn about all the great things we have going on?   

 

Iôm looking forward to seeing everyone at the meeting on February 28th. 

 

Wendy Robinson 

CCQ President;  president@centralcoastquilters.org  

 
 

Programs continuedé. 

From the Board: 

CCQ Membership/Renewal Form 2012 
 

Renewing members: Enter your name and any information that has changed in the past year.   

New Members: Enter all information  

 

Name: (Required)___________________________________ 

Address:______________________________City & Zip_________________ 

Home Phone #______________ Work or mobile #_______________ 

Email Address:___________________________________________ 

Your birthday (excluding year) mm/dd:  _______________________ 

 

Mail this form and your check for $20.00 to CCQ,  P.O. Box 656, Arroyo Grande, Ca.  93421 

*****************************************************************  

____Directory   _____Paid List            ______Newsletter 

 

She will be giving a valuable and informative presentation of quilt judging called ñQuilt Judging Mysteries Revealedò. So, 
bring your note pads and be prepared to take down all her ógems of informationô.   

 

Our classes for the next two teachers are filling up fast!! For Esterita Austinôs class ñStone Portalsò we will be showing a 
picture of ñCrossraguel Abbeyò one of Esteritaôs designs that is similar to the pattern we will be making. This is a two day 
class for $75.00 with a kit for $25.00. 

We also will be showing Christine Barnes quilt ñLuminariaò. We have her supply list ready to give out with your sign up. 
This class is $25.00.  Christine has a $4.50 fee for the ñLuminariaò pattern. You can pay for the pattern at the workshop. 
Call or e-mail me if you have questions, comments or suggestions for future programs.  

Sharon Wyche, 1st Vice-Programs,  929-8219, program@centralcoastquilters.org   
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newsletter are now represented for 
their support on our website as well 
as in our newsletter.  The calendar 
is constantly changing. Make sure 
to check the calendar for upcoming 
events. We also want to continue to 
update the Photo Gallery.  If you 
have a quilt that you have made 
that you want to share, please sub-
mit a picture. Please send us pic-
tures [in .jpg or .gif  format]  to use 
i n  o u r  p h o t o  g a l l e r y .  
Email suggestions or photos to:   
webmaster@centralcoastquilters.org  

Newsletter : 

Articles are due  by the 1st of the 
month. Newsletters will be e-mailed 
ñaboutò the second Wednesday of 
each month. Please remember to 
update us if your email address is 
changed.   Those being mailed will 
go to the printer that day and will be 
sent to the post office as soon as 
they return from the printer. If you 
have an email address and are not 
receiving the newsletter via email or 
our Email Blasts let me know. If you 
are not receiving these, also check 
your spam file. You may have to 
reset your spam properties or pref-
erences. Remember:  You will need 
Adobe Acrobat Reader to view the 
PDF file. It is a Free Download.  
 

ðKaren Thomas 
CCQ Newsletter Editor      
newsletter@centralcoastquilters.org  

Library:  

We intend to spend every penny of 
our allotted budget on books this 
year and would like to hear from 
you for suggestions.  An inventory 
of the existing books revealed many 
duplicates, lots of out dated books 
and books that have not been 
checked out for quite awhile.  We'll 
be making room for new books by 
selling some of these orphans. "Soft
-edge Piecing" by Jinny Beyer and 
"The Sunbonnet Family of Quilt Pat-
terns" are just two for sale this 

Membership: 

Thanks so much to all the members 
who have already renewed their 
membership.  If you haven't re-
newed your membership yet, you 
have until the February general 
meeting to do so and still get into 
the Directory.   I hope you will all 
renew your membership as it is a 
great bargain!  See you at the Feb-
ruary meeting,  

Elin and Adele  

Philanthropy:  

We need your Hobbs Bar Codes 
(UPC Codes) in order to receive a 
special discount for batting!  So 
please, pretty please, cut the Bar 
Codes from your Hobbs batting 
packages and give them to Shirley, 
Janie or Collette.  Thank you!!! 
 

Our guild's auction is planned for 
Saturday, July 21.  We have fabric 
for your use if you want to make a 
quilt for the auction.  Contact 
S h i r l e y  a t  4 8 9 - 8 9 3 5 . 
 

OK, when your busy schedule al-
lows, remember we meet every 
Tuesday from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 
p.m. at St. Patrick's Church Hall, so 
come and join us in our fun/frantic 
activities.  And, the first Tuesday of 
odd months we have pizza for 
lunch; first Tuesday of even months 
is potluck. 

 

Any questions? 
philathropy@centralcoastquilters.org 
Shirley 489-4835               
Collette 773-5623 
Janie 473-0494  
 

Website Updates: 

Check out our CCQ website:  
www.centralcoastquilters.org  The 
website has recently been updated 
by adding a ñSponsorò page. The 
businesses that support our guild 
by donating door prizes each month 
or paying for a yearly ad in our 

month so come see us! The selec-
tion will change monthly and books 
not sold will be donated to the pub-
lic library.  Any of you lucky enough 
to have a working VCR machine, 
the VCR tapes are free!  

Mary & Patti 

Block of the Month: 

The January BOM has been posted 
on the guild website. You can 
download a copy of our 2011 and 
2012 BOM series from there.  

Hospitality:  

Refreshment assignments:  
Please bring a healthy snack or 
dessert to share at the February  
meeting if your last name begins 

with: DðG 

Committee Reports: 

Save the Date: 

Saturday, July 21, 2012 

ñCentral Coast Quilt Auctionò 

The Rotary Bandstand in  
Arroyo Grande has been re-
served for this event. Start 
working on those quilts you 
would like to donate to the 
auction. 

Patti, Mo & Connie 
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Seven Sisters Quilt Show Updates: 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR SEVEN SISTERS QUILT SHOW!!!  
 

Following are the volunteer opportunities for April 27, 28, and 29, 2012, at the Madonna Expo Center.  Please contact 

the chairs of each committee to offer your help. You will have a great time, and you will be contributing to the success of 

the show! 

 

SETUP AND TAKE -DOWN:  Dave Christie, 481 -2047, DQC37@aol.com  

 

 Friday, April 27, 8 am - noon (or whenever the job gets done):  4 people  

 

 Sunday, April 29, 4pm - 6 pm (or whenever the job gets done):  3 people  

 

SECURITY:  Sharron Chanda, 473 -0974, sharronchanda@yahoo.com  

 

One volunteer needed for each of the following shifts (7 total):  

 

 Friday, April 27, 2 pm - 4 pm and  4 pm - 6 pm 

 

 Saturday, April 28, 1 pm - 3 pm and  3 pm - 5 pm 

 

 Sunday, April 29, 12 noon - 2 pm, 2 pm - 4 pm, and  4 pm - 6 pm 

 

ADMISSIONS:  Phyllis OôConnor, (818)983-1930, phyllisjoconnor@gmail.com  

 

 Sunday, April 29, 8:45 am - 11:30 am:  7 people  

Note:  You may sit at the table selling tickets or the table selling DVDs and pins. 

 

Thank you very much. 

Wendy Robinson, Volunteer Coordinator 

 

 
 

The Tribune (Feb 9, 2012) had the following announcement:: 

  

ñAndrea Perejda of Arroyo Grande is a semifinalist in the 2012 AQS Quilt Show and 
Contest next month in Lancaster, Pa.. 
 

Her Quilt, ñHomage to Provenceò, will be among 201 entries displayed as part of the 
annual contest.ò 

 

Congratulations Andi! 

mailto:DQC37@aol.com
mailto:sharronchanda@yahoo.com
mailto:phyllsjoconnor@gmail.com
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From Lynn Mannôs Workshop: 
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Door Prize Winners:  

 January  

Bettyôs Fabric (SM) Cherie Halsey 

Bettyôs Fabric (SLO) Linda Lidberg 

Beverlyôs (SLO) Olivia Larson 

Beverlyôs (SM) Linda Kucera 

Old Town Quilt Shop Isabel Tellez 

Quilt Attic Louene Hetrick 

Quilting Cousins Mary Bray 

Quilterôs Cupboard Morgan Henson 

Quilterôs Cupboard Alice DeLeonardis 

Santa Maria Sewing Superstore Judy  Rohr 

Sew Fun Karen Thomas 

Sew Stitchinô Dorothy Seelos 

The Cotton Ball Janice Minyard 

Designs by Joy Mary Moore 

Anonymous:  Alice DeLeonardis 

February  

1 Margaret Coombs 

3 Kay Henderson 

3 Patty Reis 

4 Dorace Johnson 

6 Darlene Rapp 

6 Karen Thomas   

13 Allison Lockwood 

14 Karen Barron 

15 Susie Garvin 

17 Margaret Vyne 

17 Lori Stollmeyer 

19 Gerda Good 

19 Susan Jackson 

20 Ann McNeil 

20 Alice Carter 

25 Alan Beck 

25 Lorna Erickson 

26 Linda Caldon Block of the Month Winners  

November block Ruth Sumner 

November block Alan Beck 

  

FOR SALE:   

Feather Weight, Model 221 K7; w/case & attachments  

Color: White w/green tint 
Made in Great Britain 

Pages 28, 29, 30 & 31 in the Feather 
Weight 221 Book 

Price:  Asking $375.00 

Call:  Sue Lowery  805-773-9356  
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Ads: are now renewable/available for the 2012 newsletters. If you 

would like to advertise your business and become a CCQ sponsor 

please contact our newsletter editor, Karen Thomas:   

newsletter@centralcoastquilters.org or 805-473-0303   

Ads are $35/year or a commitment of donating a door prize each 

month to be raffled at our monthly guild meetings.  

CREATIVE PATCHES / Patricia Hughes 
Sunday 1pm ï 4:30pm, Monday ï noon -5pm 

Tuesday - Saturday 10am - 5pm 

136 N. Thompson Road, Ste. A., Nipomo, CA  93444 

(805) 929-3704 For classes here, supplies discounted 

Notions, Books, Quilting, Classes, Sewing, Patterns 

E-mail: patti@creativepatches.com 

www.creativepatches.com 

THE QUILT ATTIC / Gerry McGuire  

106 Bridge Street, Arroyo Grande, CA  93420 

For all your quilting & sewing needs. 

Monday-Saturday, 10-5; Sunday, 12-4 

Shop: (805) 474-0717 

Fax:   (805) 474-0717 

QUILTERôS CUPBOARD 

5275 El Camino Real 

Atascadero, CA 93422 

Shop:  (805)466-6995 

MondayðSaturday 10-5 

LINDA  AIELLO -MADISON  

Broker Associate   

Real Estate Consultant 
License# 01423069 

Cell: 805-689-1194 

Email:  coastalrealtor.linda@gmail.com 

Jones Goodell Associates, Inc. 
290 Station Way, Suite A 

Arroyo Grande, CA 93420 

 

Please patronize the following quilting & business affiliates of Central Coast Quilters,  

when you have need of these supplies and services: 

For more information  click here:  http://www.sonshinequilting.net  

 

sewstitchinquiltshop@charter.net 

www.sewstitchinquiltshop.com   

mailto:coastalrealtor.linda@gmail.com

